
The Texas Secretary Of State
Will Be Closed On July 4th &
7th, 2025
The Texas Secretary of State will be closed on Friday, July
4th, and Monday, July 7th, 2025, for the 4th of July weekend.

Our Austin, TX office will be closed on July 4th but will
reopen on Monday, July 7th, to accept document deliveries or
drop-offs from our apostille customers.

Then on Tuesday, July 8th, we can expedite file documents
again with the TXSOS once they reopen for business.

Thanks and have a happy and safe July 4th weekend.
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